


Work has been progressing at pace to develop the requirements and processes necessary 
to begin making advance payments from April 2019. We are continuing to work with the 
Review Group to gather their views on key aspects of the application process and how the 
scheme will be publicised to those survivors who may not live long enough to apply to the 
statutory scheme. 

I will ensure the Committee has full details of the advance payments as soon as these are 
available, along with an update on plans for the pre-legislative consultation on the statutory 
redress scheme. 

JOHN SWINNEY 

Scottish Ministers, special advisers and the Permanent Secretary are 
covered by the terms of the Lobbying (Scotland) Act 2016. see 
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